
Launching of webpage 
 

 

Dr. Colin Chartres, the Director General of the International Water Management Institute, formally 
launched the ClimaRice 2 project webpage on the 31st of May 2010. 

  

  

 

Bioforsk, the Norwegian Institute for Agricultural and Environmental Research, has collaboration with 
the Hyderabad Office of the International Water Management Institute (IWMI) and wishes to continue and expand 
the collaboration with IWMI. 

Staff from Bioforsk and the Director General of IWMI, Dr. Chartres, discussed further research collaboration on 
topics related to water, food security and climate change. Dr.Chartres also did the honor of formally launching the 
ClimaRice 2 project webpage. 

IWMI is one of 15 international research centers supported by the network of 60 governments, private foundations 
and international and regional organizations collectively known as the Consultative Group on International 
Agricultural Research (CGIAR). It is a non-profit organization with a staff of 350 and offices in over 10 countries 
across Asia and Africa and Headquarters in Colombo, Sri Lanka. IWMI's Mission is to improve the management 
of land and water resources for food, livelihoods and the environment 

Read more about IWMI : http://www.iwmi.cgiar.org/ 
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http://www.bioforsk.no/ikbViewer/page/bioforsk/bilde?p_document_id=69756

